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300 E Superstition
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Presentation, discussion, public hearing and possible action on case BA-1-17, a request by Richard and
Beverly Spurgeon for a variance to the side yard setback requirements, as part of a proposal to also
redesignate the front yard and re-address the property from S. Hopi Road to E. 4th Avenue. The property is
currently addressed as 336 S. Hopi Road (Parcel No. 101-22-0460).
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